

FEDERATION OF PUBLIC EMPLOYEES

A Division of the National Federation of Public and Private Employees
An Affiliate of District 1- Marine Engineers Beneficial Association (MEBA), (AFL-CIO)

DANIEL D. REYNOLDS
Division President

ANTHONY MARCIANO
Division Secretary/Treasurer

November 17, 2020

Mr. Greg Harrison, City Manager City of Pompano Beach 100 West Atlantic Blvd. Pompano Beach, FL 33060

SENT VIA US MAIL and E-MAIL

Dear Mr. Harrison:

This letter is to advise you that the Federation of Public Employees held a ratification meeting for the City of Pompano Beach Bargaining Unit on November 17, 2020.

Please be advised that the majority of bargaining unit employees in attendance voted to accept the Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Federation and the City of Pompano Beach.

Please notify the City Commission, as soon as possible, that this contract has been ratified.

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me-

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely

Jack Marziliano

Business Representative

JM:yf